
 
May 20, 2014 
 

Eastern Caribbean String Changes 
 
King Ocean is very pleased to announce that starting June 12, 2014 our vessels to: 

St. Maarten, Philipsburg 
St. Kitts, Basseterre 
St. Barth, Gustavia 
Nevis, Charlestown 
Dominica, Roseau 
Anguilla, Roadbay 

St. Lucia, Castries & Vieux Fort 
Barbados, Bridgetown 
Grenada, St. George’s 
Montserrat, Plymouth 

St. Vincent, Campden Park 
Suriname, Paramaribo 
Guyana, Georgetown

will sail weekly out of our Sun Terminals property in the South-Port section of Port 
Everglades, FL. Our Miami Beach/Island Terminal location will remain only for our 
Nicaragua and San Andres Island services. 
 
Starting June 12, the terminal & port address at Port 
Everglades for these Eastern Caribbean services will be: 

 
Sun Terminals, Inc. 
4000 McIntosh Rd 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
 
Once these changes are in effect, this new delivery information will be given to you upon 
booking your cargo with us. All other King Ocean services will continue to operate 
unchanged; this move is only for the markets listed above. 
 
Please feel free to contact us any time at (305) 591-7595 should you have any comments or 
questions regarding this matter or if you would like to receive more information on exactly 
how this move will improve your business with us. 
 
Thank you and best regards. 
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